
New Marlborough Library Trustees Meeting May 25,2017
Brian called the meeting to order with Debbie and Claudette
present.
The minutes were accepted.
Debbie reported that the selectmen had approved a2Yo raise of
salaries and2.5o/o increase in library expenses.
The summer film series will begin June 13 with 'olnto the
Inferno."
The lastYz day program will be held May 26.
Debbie and SheilaFitzpatrick took weeded books to More Than
Words, a non- profit organization that trains disadvantaged
youth to run a business in Waltham. She may contact them to
pick up books left from the summer book sale.
Shades for the children's room have been ordered from Home
Depot.
We reviewed the fundraising letter written by Brian.
Registrations for the Summer Reading Program are being
collected.
We have received the State Aid payment of $ 1231.27 .

The Friday Night Crafters have sent two afghans to Geer
Nursing Home. We have received a thank you letter.
Flowers and cleaning have been done for the Memorial Day
Parade.
The library will be present at the Farmers' Market on Jwrc 24,
from 10:30-11:30. Debbie will read stories and do a craft.
The next meeting will be June 15 at 5 pm.
Respectfully submitted, Claudette Callahan


